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Fields of Opportunities

THOMAS J. VILSACK, GOVERNOR DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
SALLY J. PEDERSON, LT. GOVERNOR JEFFREY R. VONK, DIRECTOR

November 22, 2006

Sharon Cotner

FUSRAP Program Manager
Department of the Army

St. Louis District, Corps of Engineers
8945 Latty Avenue

Berkeley, Missouri 63134

RE: Remedial Investigation Work Plan for Line 1, Firing Sites Area, Yards C, G and L,
Warehouse 3-01, and the West Burn Pads Area South of the Road

Dear Ms. Cotner:

The lowa Department of Natural Resources, Contaminated Sites Section (IDNR), has
received and reviewed the Corps of Engineers’ ‘Response to Comments’ document
dated October 27, 2006 for the above referenced work plan for the lowa Army
Ammunition Plant in Middletown, lowa. IDNR has no comments or concerns with the
responses as they do not cause any conflict with State applicable or relevant and
appropriate requirements (ARARs). This review is only for ARARs under the jurisdiction
of IDNR.

If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to call or e-mail at
(515) 281-4171 or dan.cook@dnr.state.ia.us.

Sin

Daniel Coo
Environmental Specialist Senior
Contaminated Sites
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Environmental Specialist Senior
Contaminated Sites
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